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Handouts 

August 

Monday August 13 Year 5 camp commences 

    Sushi Day 

Friday  August 17  PFA meeting in school staffroom - 9:00am 

    Year 5 camp concludes 

Wednesday August 22 A Touch of Pink casual clothes day - Gold coin donation required 

Thursday August 23  Year 3/4 Ecolinc Incursion 9:00am - 1.30pm 

    Fatherõs Day orders due (note: orders via Qkr! app only) 

Friday  August 24 Night 2 Full Production Run Through - 9:30am til 1:30pm  
    Comedy for a Cause - Lake Wendouree Football Club @ 7:00pm 

Tuesday August 28 PMP in Room 12 - 9:30-10:30am 

Wednesday August 29 Pizza Day flyers sent home 

Thursday August 30 Fatherõs Day stall 

Friday  August 31 Night 1 Full Production Run Through - 9:30am til 1:30pm 

September 

Sunday Sept. 2 Fatherõs Day 

Wednesday Sept. 5 Pizza Day orders due (note: orders via Qkr! app only) 

Monday Sept. 10 Pizza Day 

This coming week... 

Dates to Remember 

Ý Receipts & Bankbooks (some students) 

Ý OSHC Statement (OSHC Families) 

Ý Production Tickets (some families) 

 

Assembly Performance 
This weekõs year F-2 performance will be by Room 6 (Miss. Russellõs) 

Next weekõs 3-6 performance will be by Room 17 (Emily Põs) 

Later in the term... 
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Community Consultation ð Draft Township Plan Feedback 

Next Monday the City of Ballarat invites all stakeholders to provide feedback on the 

draft Miners Rest Township Plan.  There is an afternoon and evening session, available to 

locals to provide their thoughts, considerations and final feedback on the draft  

document. 

The link to the draft was provided via FlexiBuzz late last week or you can visit the City of 

Ballarat website to access the content. 

Details regarding the feedback sessions will be sent home via FlexiBuzz in the coming 

days. 

 

Coming Soon! 

Crockers Uniform Suppliers will be providing Miners Rest PS clothing in the coming 

months.  This provides greater options to our growing school community.  Crockers join 

Beleza and Boltonõs as our preferred suppliers of school uniform. 

Reminder: from 2019, our school uniform will be enforced more stringently,  

particularly in relation to hair accessories and sock colours (to be grey, white, sky blue or 

navy), beanies and scarves (MRPS navy options only).  We now have available MRPS options 

in navy for beanies and scarves ð they will be the only accessories permitted to be worn  

in 2019. 

 

Norval Camp 

We wish Year Five students attending next weekõs Norval camp in the Grampians all the 

best during their week long, action packed adventure camp. 

It will be a great experience for all students in which Iõm certain theyõll grow and learn in 

ways not possible at school. 

We look forward to hearing their reflections upon their safe return. 

 

Parent Opinion Survey 

If you were one of our randomly selected families to provide feedback via the Parent 

Opinion Survey, thank you in advance or if you have already completed the short survey.   

We truly appreciate your valuable time and considered thoughts in enabling us as a school 

to continuously improve our practices, in line with the needs of our students and families. 

If you havenõt already completed the survey, please assist us in helping you, by providing 

feedback this week.   

 
   Across the Principals Desk -  Dale Power 
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Daleõs Dribble ð Introducing our School Councillors 

Our next wonderful, hard-working and very productive School Councillor I wish to  

introduce is David Harris (School Council President).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joke of the Week:   

Q: What is the strongest creature in the world?  

A: The snail. It carries its whole house on its back. 

 
   Across the Principals Desk -  Dale Power 

Family Wife ð Cathryn, Son ð William (Yr4), Daughter ð Bridget (Yr2) 

Home Town Ballarat 

Education University of Ballarat & Charles Sturt University 

2 Reasons you 
love being on 
School Council 

The opportunity to support the staff to provide the best education to 
our students 
Being part of an awesome group of volunteers 

Interests / 
hobbies 

Cross Country Running, Woodworking, Reading & Volunteering 

3 tips in  
education 

Schools are for everyone - there is space for all abilities here. 
Education is valuable - thank your parents/guardians and teachers for 
the opportunity to learn. 
Donõt stress about results or scores é it is your growth that matters. 

Joke 
Wore an ugly sweater on footy colours day that embarrassed my poor 
daughter! I was probably the only one that found that funny though! 
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We have continued our work with the Victorian School Building Authority to  
progress the planning of our school redevelopment over the last two months.  
No land has yet been acquired for the redevelopment.  Our lobbying continues with both 
the Victorian government and the opposition to ensure that our students get the best  
facilities possible.  We will continue to do this in the lead up to the state election and  
after.  We will keep you updated on our progress. 

We encourage all school community members to review the recently released City of  
Ballarat Draft Miners Rest Township Plan.  You can share your feedback online or at one 
of the upcoming workshops, the plan can be found at  
https://mysay.ballarat.vic.gov.au/ballarat-miners-rest-plan. 

The school council meeting was held on 6 August 2018 with sub-committees starting at 
6:15pm and a General Meeting at 7:00pm.  The key items discussed were: 

¶ Master Planning Sub-committee - Working bee will be scheduled for next 
term.  Limiting spending on any additional improvements pending outcomes of school 
redevelopment, general maintenance and safety matters will still be repaired. 

¶ Publicity Sub-committee - Discussed planning for the School Fete in 2019. 

¶ Policy Sub-committee - Reviewed the Inclusion and engagement policy and the School 
camps policy. Presented the PFA Policy for ratification by school council and  
amendments were approved. 

¶ Finance Sub-committee - Financial reports for May, June and July 2018 were  
reviewed and passed. Moved a motion to adjust budgets for Maths Specialist  
Program Resources, Grade5/6 Open Water Swimming Program, Inclusion and  
Equipment Budgets and Early Years Koorie Literacy and Numeracy Program. 

¶ Kindergarten Committee - Identifying a preferred supplier for kinder photos is 
nearing completion. Will conduct a Kinder Working Bee over the school holidays to 
address accessibility issues with steps in playground in accordance with  
recommendations from Vision Australia.  Mini-Olympics are being organised and 
Grade5/6 students will assist with the events.  Organising helpers for fathers day 
stall with PFA. 

¶ School Council - We welcomed Catherine King MP, the Member for Ballarat in  
federal parliament, to our meeting this week.  During our meeting we discussed  
funding and resources challenges that we face in delivering the best quality  
education to all of our students.  We also provided Catherine with an overview of our 
innovative Connect-Ed program that was funded from within our existing budget.   
As a School Council we value our impartiality and we will ensure that we invite all  
pre-selected candidates along to future meetings when the date of the federal  
election is called.  Tasked the uniform working group to review a submission on  
supply of uniform items that was presented by Crockers.  Tasked the policy  
sub-committee to review the School Council Standing Orders and agenda/minutes 
templates in accordance with updates from DET.  Discussed the outcome of the  
Victorian Auditor Generals Office report on school governance arrangements in  
Victoria.  Discussed the process we will undertake for developing the 2019  
Workforce Plan including the consultation phases.  This is a large task as across our 
kinder, primary school and OSHC services we now employ more than 50 staff. 

 

David Harris 

President 

 
School Council Presidents Report 

 

https://mysay.ballarat.vic.gov.au/ballarat-miners-rest-plan
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Eli G 

For always coming to school with a smile on his face!! (Claire S) 

Room 4 Students 

For fantastic learning during reading and writing (Mrs Bleicher) 

Dane L 

For being resilient (Mrs Bleicher) 

Isla G 

For solving problems and being resilient (Mrs Bleicher) 

Bridget H 

For consistently excellent listening (Miss Russell) 

Tillie P 

For demonstrating persistence with challenging tasks  

(Miss Laura & Louie) 

Claire M 

For managing aspects of her learning effectively (Mrs Riddoch) 

Nathan L 

For working hard to improve his writing (Emily P) 

Aislinn M 

For completing all tasks to the best of her ability.  Well done! (Mr Searl) 

Tahlia J 

For earning the title of the Year 3/4 Masterchef (Mrs Cosgriff) 

Logan R 

For earning the title of the Year 3/4 Masterchef (Mrs Cosgriff) 

Isla G 

For concentrating on her ball skills in P.E. (Rick A) 

Stars of the Week Stars of the Week 


